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THE UNIVERSITY OF LIVERPOOL

TELEPHONE: ROYAL 6022

Department of Modern History,

Dear Professor Vicens,

Many thanks for your letter and for the last three
numbers of the Indice Hist6rico Español. First of all, may
I express my congratulations on the success of the Indice
and on the excellent standards which it maintains? Its value

to all foreign historians who are interested seriously in

Spanish history is immense, and it satisfies a need which
has long been felt.

I am glad you approv� of my contributions1 and I hope
they conform to the standards of the Indice. Now that I
have the rules for collaborators the task will be easier.
üf course I will be happy to continue collaborating and to

help you in any way I can, especially after the return of
Sr. Gubern. So I await your instructions.

Best wishes. for yourself and for the work of the Imice.

Yours sincerely,

Profes�or Jaime Vicens Vives,
Centro de Estudios Hist6rices Internacionales,
Universidad de barcelona.


